Identifying students' conceptual difficulties with projectile motion in the introductory physics laboratory
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The Physics Education Group at Arizona State University is investigating student understanding of two-dimensional kinematics. The research is being carried out in introductory physics labs at several universities including Arizona State University. Student difficulties with vectors have been probed by means of individual interviews and written questions in the context of projectile motion. We will present results from this ongoing investigation. This project has been funded in part by the National Science Foundation.
